
Jed Margolin 

From: "Keith Loomis" <kloomis@storeycounty.org>
To: <jm@jmargolin.com>
Cc: "Anne Langer" <alanger@storeycounty.org>; "Austin Osborne" <aosborne@storeycounty.org>
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2019 1:58 PM
Subject: Jeep Posse Lease
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Mr. Margolin:

Your inquiry regarding the 1992 lease with the Jeep Posse was routed to this office for a response.  To this point, 

the County has been unable to locate a 99 year lease with the Jeep Posse.  There are references to the existence 

of the lease made in the minutes of the meeting of  the Board of County Commissioners held on April 15, 2014. 

  There is also the receipt from Kathy Hilton former Storey  County Clerk Treasurer dated October 6, 1992, which 

recites the existence of the lease.  The lease itself has not been found.

Keith Loomis

Deputy District Attorney

Storey County District Attorney’s Office                                                                                                                    

P.O. Box 496, 201 South C Street

Virginia City, NV 89440

(775) 847­0964

Storey County is an equal opportunity provider
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